March 11, 1957

Honorable Robert E. Jones, M.C.
House Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Bob:

A few years ago both you and Carl Elliott proved to be very helpful
in my securing several issues of the Decisions and Orders of the
National Labor Relations Board; and, because of this, I am taking
the liberty of calling on you again.

As you know, I am up to my neck in the defense of Colonel John C.
Nickerson and find that I am desperately in need of the Court-Martial

Reports. There are twenty-one volumes since 1951 when the present

Manual for Courts-Martial, or sometimes called the Unified Code

for Military Justice, went into effect. Please see if you can arrange

to secure these volumes which I believe are available to you simply
by calling on the Government Printing Office, and have them for-
warded to me, as they would prove of immeasurable help in the
Herculean job which we have ahead of us.

Thanking you and with kindest personal regards, I am

Always sincerely yours,

Robert K. Bell
RKB:mfl
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